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I strongly support SB1567 that would require fuel facilities in the CEI Hub in the 

Portland area to submit to an independent seismic assessment by June 2024.  

Eventually we need to transition these facilities away from liquefaction zones and 

phase out dangerous fossil fuels completely.  As we have seen in other parts of the 

country, taxpayers should not have to pay the price for irresponsible practices by 

companies who do not care about the environment. 

 

Thank you 

 

Mark Darienzo 

NE Portland OR 

 


